
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We’re offering a new service while the library is temporarily closed! 
 

 
 

Beginning Monday, March 16: 
 
1. Place a hold through our online catalog at 

briggsdistrictlibrary.org, or by calling  
989-224-4702 
 

2. Library staff will contact you when your item is 
available, and set up a pickup time  


